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The most recent tuition increase for the Gifted Math Program, was in 2007. Due to increases in expenses 

over the last 10 years, and anticipated needs to maintain the quality of the program, our tuition will be 

increasing to $400 per semester over the next 3 years according to the following schedule: 

 

Beginning with fall 2018: $350 per semester 

Beginning with fall 2019: $375 per semester 

Beginning with fall 2020: $400 per semester 

 

As always, we will not exclude students because of financial need. Families who need financial assistance 

should contact the GMP office. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

TO: 

 

 

 

GMP Families 

FROM: Gifted Math Directors 

RE: Tuition increase 

DATE: October 10, 2017 


